
   
   

 
               

 
 

    
       

              
 

 
      

 
              

              
  

             
          

   

                 
              

             
               

     

         
 

          

  
       

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Office of Native Affairs and Policy 

From: Native <Native@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 12:02 PM 
Subject: FCC's Office of Native Affairs and Policy is hiring a Tribal Policy Engagement 
Specialist 

Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission. 

The Office of Native Affairs and Policy (ONAP) in the FCC’s Consumer and Governmental 
Affairs Bureau is looking to hire two Tribal Policy Engagement Specialist with experience in 
Tribal affairs. 

Applications should be submitted by May 1, 2024, through USAJOBS (www.usajobs.gov). The 
Tribal Policy Engagement Specialist announcement detailing duties and requirements is 
available at https://www.usajobs.gov/job/784469500. 

ONAP was established by the FCC in 2010, with a mission to bring the benefits of modern 
communications to all Native communities. In addition to assisting the FCC in developing 
policies and programs to provide communications services on Tribal lands, ONAP plans and 
leads the FCC’s outreach to Tribal governments and organizations and oversees the work of the 
Native Nations Communications Task Force. 

Information about ONAP’s mission and initiatives is available at https://www.fcc.gov/office-
native-affairs-and-policy 

Further questions regarding this announcement can be directed to: Kristin.Young@fcc.gov 

Bambi Kraus 
Chief, Office of Native Affairs and Policy 
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